
 

6/09/2023 

Gareth Reece 

City of Mercer Island, Building Division 

 

Dear Ruji Ding, 

Please see enclosed a new submittal with clearer notes on the 

new/replaced site area on sheet A0.0. As discussed previously, 

all work beyond the 1,702 SF of hard surface area replaced is 

occurring underneath existing roof structures to remain. This 

should not require us to have a drainage plan and report. 

I have updated the water meter sizing document, please see 

attached. 

A note has been added on the drawings on sheet G0.0 

outlining requirements determined by the fire reviewer. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Matt Mamiya 

 

Lead Designer 

Lochwood Lozier Architectural Designs 

 

 
8708 152nd Ave NE 

Redmond, WA 98052 

m.mamiya@lochwoodlozier.com 

 


